
1

Reinhart, David

From: Bev Weisbrod <springmeadow_@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 8:24 AM
To: Reinhart, David
Subject: Re:  Fine

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
David, 
     The address in question is 2385 Sablewood Road.  My husband and I presently own this land but 
the new owners will close on it March 4th.  We initially purchased the land to build a house, but 
decided to buy directly instead so we sold the land.  When we purchased this property, we were 
never told that we needed to shovel the sidewalk. We did not live there and were completely unaware 
of this.  When we received a fine for $390, we immediately hired a company to shovel the 
sidewalk.  We then received another huge fine in the mail.  We paid the first fine in full but do not feel 
we need to pay anything more than that since we IMMEDIATELY hired someone the same day that 
the first fine arrived.  When it was brought to our attention, we took care of this immediately and 
therefore, should not be fined a second time.  Please advise how we can dispute the second 
fine.  Thank you. 

From: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 6:42 AM 
To: 'Bev Weisbrod' <springmeadow_@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Fine  
  
Please supply the address in question and the reason for the dispute. 
  
Thanks. 
  

David Reinhart 
Chief Building Inspector 
La Crosse Fire Department 
Division of Community Risk Management 
400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601 
Office: 608-789-7564 

 
  

From: Bev Weisbrod <springmeadow_@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 5:15 PM 
To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: RE: Fine 
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*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe. ***  
  
Per our telephone conversation, we wish to dispute a fine that was charged to us.  We were told that we can 
do so during the Monday evening meeting. Please instruct us how to proceed.  Thank you, Robert and Bev 
Weisbrod  


